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﻿
Mary,

I acknowledge that HIQA circulated notice to providers on Tuesday evening last. 
NHI did not receive this information from the Authority despite our request and previous
commitments.

I further note that the Authority issued further regulatory notice this evening confirming
cancellation of inspections.

https://www.hiqa.ie/hiqa-news-updates/regulatory-response-hiqa-and-chief-inspector-social-services-covid-19-
2

Can I once again request that NHI is included in your communications to the nursing home
sector.

Best regards,
Tadhg 
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